
Subject: Re: CMake Problem Thread
Posted by Andrea Fontana on Thu, 19 Jul 2007 10:23:43 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yes, I confirm this. We have to wait until CERN releases 
our patch.

Andrea
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